
 
 

 

 
The Greater Victoria School District is committed to 

each student’s success in learning within 
 a responsive and safe environment.  

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Modification to this document is not permitted without prior written consent from the Greater Victoria School District. 
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POLICY 4300 
 

 

DISTRICT HEALTH AND SAFETY COMMITTEE 

 
The Board  of Education believes that the workplace should  be a healthy and  safe 

environment. To achieve this, a District Health and  Safety Committee will be 

established  and  will be maintained  to reduce workplace injury and  occupational 

d isease. 

 

While the Site-based  Joint Occupational Health and  Safety Committees are the 

committees required  by the Workers Compensation Act and  Occupational Health 

and  Safety Regulations, it is recognized  that the District Health and  Safety 

Committee can fulfill an important role as well. The District Health and  Safety 

Committee will act solely in an advisory capacity making recommendations to the 

employer on health and  safety topics aimed at establishing a safe and  healthy 

working environment.  
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